

HURON SCHOOL DISTRICT MILLER ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 18955 HANNAN ROAD NEW BOSTON, MI 48164 734-753-4421 phone 734-753-4270 fax



March 8, 2018

Dear Parents,

This letter is to remind parents that students are not to use personal cell phones or tablets at school. We understand that parents may choose to allow their child to have a cell phone, but the phone should be in the student's locker inside their backpack. Cell phones are not to be taken out at any time during the school day or on the bus.

Students may not use cell phones on the bus. Bus drivers cannot monitor the content of what is being viewed on cell phone and tablets.

If a student uses their phone during the day:

- 1st Offense The phone will be taken to the office, the parent will be contacted and the phone will be returned at the end of the day to the student.
- 2nd Offense- The phone will be taken to the office and the parents will be notified to come to the school to pick up the phone.
- 3rd Offense- The student will not be allowed to have their phone with them at all for the rest of the school year.

Thank you for your cooperation and support. If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely, Milbert

Jean Gilbert Principal

Leaderin Me great happens here